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If you have found a notice resembling a shop
receipt tucked under the windshield wiper or
elsewhere on your car, you have quite likely
forgotten to pay For your parking.

We understand that you didn't intend to do so,
yet the local law gives us no option of releasing
anyone from charging the fee.

Use the data from the notice you received,
and pay PLN 150 to the special bank account
indicated on the notice within seven (7) days.
Don't forget to indicate the number of the
notice you Found and the license plate
number of your car in your wire transfer.

Should you fail to comply, we will be forced to
charge it from your account, irrespective of your
place of residence of domicile.

If, however, you paid your parking fee and
received this notice, please contact us by email
at strefa@zdmk.krakow.pl, and we will see
what happened. Contacting us will also let you
know that what you hold is a real parking ticket,
and not scam or a practical joke.
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